Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
The Valerin Group, Inc.
The Polk Regional Cooperative announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: February 28, 2023, 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.
PLACE: FDOT District One Conference Center, 801 N. Broadway Avenue, Barto, FL
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Polk Regional Water Cooperative (PRWC) will hold a public hearing to provide information on its project and discuss land acquisition for proposed water pipeline routes.
Additional information can be found on the project website, https://prwcwater.org/.

There are multiple ways for the community to participate in the meeting. All participants, regardless of platform they choose, will receive the same information on the proposed project.
VIRTUAL OPTION https://bit.ly/PRWC_VPM_Registration_Bartow
PHONE OPTION (Listen Only) (951)384-3421 or toll free 1(866)901-6455 and entering the passcode 797-658-462 when prompted
DIRECTIONS https://goo.gl/maps/DbaXRJHtfuLNCoX26
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: N/A
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Andy Orrell, Public Involvement Consultant at 1(863)712-8355 or andy@valerin-group.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Eric DeHaven, project manager at 1(863)248-7388 or ericdehaven@prwcwater.org.
